
News Flash from  

Mr. Klein’s Corner kitchen!!! 

 

At “Back To School Night”, I was happy to have a couple of great announcements in 
reference to our schools Hot Lunch Program.  Effective October 1, 2016: 
 
§ The cost of Hot Lunch will be reduced from $4 to $3.  
 
§ We will be preparing home cooked meals 4 days a week, to offer a more healthy 

option to your child.  
 
§ Once a week, we will have “Pretzel Day” during morning snack breaks, when the 

children will be able to purchase a jumbo size pretzel for 75¢.  It’s a great 
snack and it gives the children something to look forward to that other 
schools don’t offer.  

 
§ We are going to try out personal sized deep-dish pizzas, and if they are well 

received, we will consider serving them instead of ordering pizza from restaurants. 
 
§ Thank you to those who have signed up to volunteer with the Hot Lunch Program. I 

will be contacting you by email to see what days work best for you. It’s a great way 
to get your volunteer hours and have fun on top of it, plus the children love seeing 
their parents and grandparents serving lunch to them.  

 
I want to personally thank everyone who takes their time to help the Lunch Program!  
Without dedicated parents, grandparents, and other family members, this program 
would not be the success that it is.  
 
Look for news for this year “Great Thanksgiving Feast”, scheduled for 
November 16. Last year, we served 250 people a full Thanksgiving 
meal with all the trimmings, plus desert! It’s a great time to come in 
and have a fantastic lunch with your children or help out in the kitchen, serving lines, or 
clean up.  
 
 
Thanks again, and we’ll see you at lunch!! 
 
George Klein 
Hot Lunch Program Coordinator 
 


